
 

 

 
 
 
TO:   AIBA National Member Federations 
 
DATE:  May 19, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:  Seeding for Continental Multi-Sports Games 
 
 
Dear Presidents and Secretaries General, 
 
Following Appendix C, Rule 2.1.3 of AOB Competition Rules, the seeding system for 
Continental Multi-Sports Games should take place only after September 2016.  
 
However, as 3 Continental Multi-Sports Games will be held in 2015, thus the European 
Games, the Pan American Games and the All-Africa Games, and especially considering the 
fact that all WSB and APB boxers will compete together with AOB boxers for these events 
for the 1st time, the AIBA Executive Committee decided to apply the seeding system for 
these Games earlier in order to protect the quality of boxing competitions and maintain 
highest safety measures as possible for boxers in these Games. 
 
Therefore, the seeding system will from now on apply for Continental Multi-Sports Games. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the AIBA Headquarters (sport@aiba.org) should you have 
any query. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Ho Kim 
AIBA Executive Director 
 
 
cc:  Dr Ching-Kuo Wu, AIBA President 
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